
 

 

 

Week Ending 

Friday 15th December 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

     

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

    

Dates for the Diary 
 

Tuesday 12th December 

Nativity (Reception, Year 1 & Year 2) 

2pm & 6pm 

 

Wednesday 13th December 

Nativity (Reception, Year 1 & Year 2) 

2pm  

 

Thursday 14th December 

Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 Party  

 

Friday 15th December 

Dinosaur World – whole school trip & 

picnic 

 

Monday 18th December 

Certification Assembly – 9am 

Years 5 & 6 Party – PM 

 

Tuesday 19th December 

Carol Service at Church – 9.15am 

Years 3& 4 Party – PM 

 

Wednesday 20th December 

Aladdin in School - AM 

Christmas Holidays 3.15pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Little Heaton School Christmas 

Fayre 30th November 

 
We raised an amazing £1060.89 at the 

Christmas Fayre. A big thank you to 

everyone who supported us! 

 

 
 

 

Dinosaurs in the Wild Trip Friday 15th December 

 
As you know the Dinosaurs in the Wild school trip will take place at 

Event City, Manchester this Friday 15th December.  

Please can you ensure that your child is on time for school as coaches 
will be departing from and arriving back at school during school hours. 
 

We have held several events in school to raise funds to pay for the 
coaches to transport everyone to and from the venue which has enabled 

us to charge solely for the entry to the event. 
 

If you have not already done so, please can you return the consent slip 
and arrange to pay the £12 entry fee to allow your child to take part. 

Best Attendance 

      Year 4 – 98.6 % 

attendance – Excellent! 

Weekly Attendance 

          96.6 % -Brilliant! 

Christmas Payment 
Arrangements 

If you pay for School Meals, Breakfast 
Club or After School Club by cash or 

cheque in school, please can this be paid 
by Thursday 14th December. 

 
 

School Gate opening time is 

8.50am 
Please note that the scheduled opening 

time for school gates is 8.50am in the 

morning. 

 

 

End of Term Wednesday 20th December 
The last day of term is Wednesday 20th December. School re-opens after 

the Christmas Holidays on Thursday 4th January 2018. This will be the 

last Newsletter of this term. We would like to wish everyone a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

 

 

 

Certification Assembly Monday 18th December 
The School Choir and Guitar Group will be performing at the Certification 

Assembly which takes place at 9am on 18th December. 

 


